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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
November 6, 2022 

 

Lift High The Name 

 

Baptist Faith and Message 

 

Welcome 

 

In Christ Alone 

 

Alpha And Omega - Adult Choir  

 

Glorious Day 

 

Prayer  

 

Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

New Doxology 

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

Pat McGuire 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on Call: Travis Black 573.855.9868  

Deacon for the week: Pat McGuire 816.868.3554  

If you would like to speak with someone about how to become 

a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church or something 

else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the  

conclusion of worship to talk with one of our staff members  

or deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

 

 

 

November Scripture - Whoever oppresses a poor man insults 

his Maker, but he who is generous to the needy honors him.  

     Proverbs 14:31 (ESV)  

THIS WEEK: NOVEMBER 6 - NOVEMBER 12 
 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  

Sunday School…9:15am,10:30am 

Alaska Meeting (room 104)… 11:45am 

Don Hamlin Retirement Party… 3:00pm 

Student Studies… 3:00pm 

    

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting...1:15pm 

 

TUESDAY   

Women’s Bible Study...9:00am 

GriefShare… 6:00pm 

Committee Meetings… 7:00pm 

 

WEDNESDAY  

Dinner...5:00-5:45pm 

Preschool/Children's Choir...5:45-6:15pm 

Annual Member’s Meeting… 6:00pm 

AWANA/YOUTH… 6:15-7:30pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm 

Biblical Citizenship Class… 6:30pm 

Band/Praise Team Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

   

THURSDAY   

Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm 

Men’s Bible Study at the Falls… 7:00pm  

 

FRIDAY    

David Phelps Concert… 7:00pm  

 

SATURDAY   
Men’s Breakfast at the Falls… 7:30am 

NOVEMBER 6, 2022 
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  ANNOUNCEMENTS Join us in sending best wishes for a happy retirement on  

November 6th for Don and Jody Hamlin. Cake and punch  

will be served in the Activity Center from 3:00pm-5:00pm.  

Please come and help us celebrate them.  
 

Annual Friend Day and Thanksgiving Banquet - November 20  

Plan to stay or return for our Thanksgiving Banquet at noon in 

the Activity Center. Please bring a dessert and either a side 

dish or vegetable accordingly: Last names A-M; vegetables 

and last names N-Z; a salad. The hospitality team will provide 

turkey, mashed potatoes & gravy, corn, green beans, rolls, 

and drinks. 

 

David Phelps Concert. November 11 at 7:00pm. Get your  

tickets on-line at Itickets.com or call (614.414.6899).  
 

Upward Basketball and Cheerleading. Registration is OPEN! 

We are excited to offer basketball for grades K-8, and  

cheerleading for grades K-6. Online registration is open 

through November 27, and is $90 a player. Scholarships  

are available based on need. Register today 

at https://tinyurl.com/KearneyMOUpward2223  

We will also be needing volunteers for all positions so be  

thinking about how you can serve! 

 

Operation Christmas Child. Please stop by the OCC table to 

pick up a shoebox (or several) to pack if you haven't yet.  

Children love to help! Packed shoeboxes can be dropped  

off at the church office or at the OCC table by November 20. 

We are also now collecting donations to pay for processing, 

shipping and gospel materials for our church-packed  

shoeboxes ($10 per box). Please note that your donation is  

for "OCC". We will be packing our church shoeboxes on 

Wednesday, November 9th, at 6:30pm with the help of our 

AWANA kids and youth group. Adult help will be needed as 

well. If you're available, please let Naomi Messersmith or the 

church office know. Thank you for packing shoeboxes and for 

supporting our OCC ministry! 

 

Brian and I would like to thank everyone for their prayers, 

cards, emails, texts, calls, visits, gift cards, dinners and help 

during his recovery time. We have not wanted or needed for 

anything; our church has provided for us in ways that were 

completely unexpected but thoroughly appreciated. We 

love our church and we love our church family.  

Thank you very much!   Brian and Liz Fields 

Annual Member’s Meeting will be Wednesday November 9th  

at 6:00pm in the Worship Center.   
 

Alaska Commitment Meeting. Attend this informational  

commitment meeting TODAY after the 10:30am service in  

room 104. The Alaska Mission Trip: Iditarod Outreach is March 

10-16, 2023. Frank and Sandra Cockrum will be there to answer 

any questions you may have, receive your $100 deposit, and 

accept mission trip paperwork. 

 

Prayer Guide for Elections. A voter prayer guide is available in 

the Fireside Lobby, hosted by the Biblical Citizenship class.  

Please pick up a copy or two and plan to prayerfully vote this 

Tuesday, November 8.  

 

Student Flag Football. Students and parents are invited to join  

us for a day of flag football November 19 from 9:30am-1:00pm.  

It is $5 per player and spectators are welcome (no cost).  

Students play while parents can help referee and serve lunch. 

More information can be found on the student page of the 

church website.  

 

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast. Join us at The Falls on Saturday,  

November 12 at 7:30 am. We will enjoy some good food  

and fellowship.   

 

Wednesday Dinner November 9. Chili, Tuscan soup, salad,  

and dessert  

 

His Mission . . . Our Time. Renovation on the educational  

building is almost complete. This included heating and cooling 

units, enlarging classrooms, and redoing the surfaces. We’ve 

also successfully addressed security issues that we think will be 

very helpful. Please give weekly, monthly or online. Simply mark 

your check or envelope, His Mission, Our Time. 

 

We want to thank our church family for the cards, words of  

encouragement, gifts, goodies, lunches brought to the office, 

gift cards, and the gifts presented to our spouses. We love  

and appreciate each of you and count it a privilege to serve 

alongside you.  - Pastor Ken, Don, Tyson, Travis and Chloe 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this morning in 

worship. If you’re a guest with us, I want to extend a warm 

welcome on behalf of our church family. I want you to 

know we believe what we talk about here. Contrary to 

what a lot of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t and that’s 

why we’re here. Most of us have looked for answers to 

life’s questions in a lot of different places and we’ve found 

that Jesus really is the one with the answers, so our quest 

for understanding includes studying the book he’s given to 

us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote it, but they were 

people that God inspired to do so.  

So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about today  

or anything related to your experience, one of our staff or  

I would love the opportunity to visit with you. I hope you’ll 

take the time to fill out the CONNECTION CARD and drop 

it in the offering plate at the end of the service.  

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

WE ARE GLAD  
YOU’RE HERE  
WITH US TODAY! 


